Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 074

To whom it may concern,

I am very concerned about the proposed extension of the state of emergency powers

proposed by the minister of health. The past 2 years under these powers have already eroded
Queendlanders rights and had significant impacts on the economy and mental health of the
population. Queensland's Omicron wave resulted in far fewer hospitalisations and deaths than
modelled and clearly show that covid restrictions are no longer necessary.

I would like it to be known that as a Queenslander I do not support this proposed extension of
the State of emergency as it is unnecessary and will only act as a weapon to be used against
the population to shut down businesses and enforce vaccine mandates.

Kind regards,

Mikala Humphrey
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